

Next Week our whole school ethos theme will be:

We try to solve a problem

Dear Parents,

Nativity

We have now cast the children into their Nativity roles. They were sooooo excited. There is a letter in their satchel with a list of costumes and props. We have highlighted what your child needs. We are also continuing to learn the songs. They are a lovely set of songs so I have discussed the songs with Miss Sibson and we have decided to surprise all the parents rather than share the songs with you at this moment.

UPDATE

****Tests *****

- 1.We will start having a timetable test every Friday starting on 24th November please practise these as they are the basis for solid mathematical learning. This week the Seesaw homework explains at little more.
- 2. On Monday Spellings will take place on Monday

Please learn these as there will be a formal test in their test books.

In English, the children have been writing Letters to Santa sentences saying they have been good this year and what we would like Santa to bring us. Now we are again trying to write longer sentences and use punctuation.

In Maths, this week the children have completed lots of work on number bonds and number sentences. They have worked so hard!

Notes

- 1. Please send in a named carrier bag so that we can store your child's costume
- 2. There is a singing club at lunchtime in Remove and if you would like your child to join please email the office Its run by Miss Beaumont and its very good
- 3.Reading -we will try our best and hear the children read as normal but with the nativity practises it might not be always possible. Thank You for your understanding
- 4.Using a knife and fork-encourage your child to use the cutlery at home as we are noticing children still using their fingers

We hope you all have a lovely weekend,

Cheryl Falconer & Claire Bell

Calendar Dates -

November	
Mon 20	FPTA Wreath Making
Fri 24	Pre-Prep Pantomime - Robin Hood (In School)